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93.93% 95.38% 96.43% Week 

94.92% 95.76% 96.76% Year 

DATE EVENT 

13.09-13.12.21 Swimming KS2 Only 

04.10.21 School Photos (Individual) 

04.10.21 Reception Phonics Demo 

06.10.21 YR 3/4 Mosque Visit 

08.10..21 Harvest Festival 

ATTENDANCE 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Each week we publish the attendance from September 

for each class. Our aspirational target for each class is 

97%.   

Goodbye 

Sadly we have another goodbye this week as Mrs Radford 

will be leaving us later this month. Mrs Radford has been 

a great asset to our school, feeding our hungry children, 

and staff!! She will be very sadly missed. Mrs Radford is 

leaving County Caterers for a new and varied role and we 

wish her all the very best of luck for the future. 

Good Work Certificates go to... 

Ellie and Harvey, Peter and Barney 

Stars of the Week  

Joshua 

For his enthusiasm in everything he 

does. 

 

Grace H 

For being super helpful and joining in 

with all elements of school life. 

 

Lucy 

For super focus and determination 

 

Year 5/6 Mosque Visit 

Our year 5/6 children thoroughly enjoyed their visit to the 

Madni Mosque in Bradford this week learning about cul-

tural diversity. Our year 3/4 children will be visiting the 

Mosque on the 6th November along with the KS2 chil-

dren from Ripley Endowed. Thank you to Mrs Dickinson 

for organising and leading the visit and to Mrs Parkin. 

 

Harvest Festival 

Next Friday sees our Harvest Festival performance in the 

village hall at 2.30pm. We are pleased to say that we 

shall be joined by a representative from The Harrogate 

Homeless Project who will talk a little about the incredible 

work that they do and collect your very kind donations. 

Friends will be serving tea and coffee after the perfor-

mance. We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Individual School Photographs Update 

Nikki Mitchell will be coming into school the week com-

mencing Monday 4th October to take the child’s individu-

al school photographs as detailed in last weeks newslet-

ter. The days that Nikki attends will be very much dictat-

ed by the weather but she will ensure that she gets every 

child at some point during the week.  
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                                               Safeguarding      
 

Following on from all our hard work in school, teaching the children about on-

line safety, we are happy to be able to provide a link to some E-Safety training 

for parents. The link below will take you to the training site where you will 

hopefully learn as you go.  

We would really encourage all parents to participate in the training where 

possible as this reinforces what we are teaching in school. 

 

Thank you in advance and we hope that you find this informative. 

 

https://www.e-safetysupport.com/onlinetraining?course=4vXmH8uBegtm&school=661  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

                                                                 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


